
 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Planning Board January 22 2020 
 
Members Present: John Rescigno, Russ Caruth, David Madden, Dave LaBar, Kristina 
Brodie, Deb Johnson, Ray Blake 
Members Absent: none 
 
Meeting Open: 7:04 PM 
 
Members from the Planning Board, Select Board, and Conservation Committee meet to 
speak with Rebecca Hanson. Rebecca Hanson serves as the chair of the Plymouth 
Planning Board and the executive director of the Newfound Lake Region Association.  
 
Rebecca answered many questions from both boards and the Conservation committee. 
She shared her knowledge of funding available for some of the concerns we have as a 
town that also effect Newfound Lake. We discussed the possibility of DES helping grant 
Lake Committee funds to help clean the water in Groton, as we do play a large role in 
the lakes water quality.  
 
Last meetings minutes were discussed, edited, and motioned for approval by David 
Madden, Kristina Brodie seconds this motion, all in favor.  
 
We briefly reviewed material from the select board for a proposal for MIT to expand 
their recreational camp in Groton. Materials on the proposal will be distributed to PB 
Members and will be reviewed and discussed during the February meeting.  
 
No further business was discussed. 
 
Deb motions to close the meeting at 8:09 PM, Ray Blake seconds this motion, all in 
favor.  
 
Submitted 
Kristina Brodie 
Secretary  


